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                                       MASS INTENTIONS                  
  
5:00 p.m.        Alfred Wood 
Sun.: Mar 15:   4th Sunday of Lent 
  7:00 a.m.       Styles & Ahl Families  
  8:30 a.m.         Thomas & Rita Feeney 
10:00 a.m.         Ronald Matthews 
11:30 a.m.     Lucy Damis 
   5:00 p.m.          Kenneth Van Sciver 
 
Mon., Mar 16:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.       Eugenia Biscardi 
9:00 a.m.       Catherine & Anthony Suszek 
12:05 p.m.  Living & Deceased Parishioners 
 

Tue., Mar 17:  Lenten Weekday, St. Patrick 
6:45 a.m.   John Melody 
9:00 a.m.        Karen Pitcock 
12:05 p.m.  Vince & Ruth Hickey & Sons 
   
Wed., Mar 18:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.   Kenneth Guerin 
9:00 a.m.  Frank Roudis 
12:05 p.m.  John Stote, Jr. 

 
Thu. Mar 19:  St. Joseph, Spouse of the BVM 
6:45 a.m.  Joseph X. Damis 
9:00 a.m.   Anna & David Birdsall 
12:05 p.m.  Margaret, Milton, Charles &  
    Jim VanDuser 
 

Fri., Mar 20:    Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.  Visitacion DeLaPena 
9:00 a.m.      Frank Roudis 
12:05 p.m.  Charlotte A. Bell 
 

Sat.: Mar 21:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.  Ernest Cozza 
9:00 a.m.          Dr. Vittorio De Pippo 
   

 5:00 p.m.        William & Mary De Joy 
Sun.: Mar 22:   5th Sunday of Lent 
  7:00 a.m.        Living & Deceased Parishioners 
  8:30 a.m.      David Blakely 
10:00 a.m.         Frank Alfred Reis 
11:30 a.m.     John & Angie Caprotti 
   5:00 p.m.          Frank Palmadessa

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Rose Kelsch, Marilyn Post, Marilyn Byrne, 

Angie Bowers, Zachary Tank, and all our 

parishioners who are homebound, in healthcare 

facilities or who are seriously sick. 

 

A Prayer for Our Beloved Dead… 
Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, 

Reverend Esviardo Palomino, Anneliese Mossl, 

Matthew Corton, and all who recently died. 

“Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let 

perpetual light shine upon them. Amen. 

FAMILY NIGHT AT ST. JOSEPH 

Religious Education Program is sponsoring a 

“Family Night Lenten Journey with Jesus”. Talk 

will be given by Tony Belizzi at St. Joseph Church 

on March 18th @ 6:00pm. Come with your family. 

 

 
To date, 93 families have made their commitment to the 

Cardinal's Appeal effort in our parish. It would 

be wonderful if we could both raise our goal of 

$35,012.00 and make a strong showing with the 

number of families who have committed to the 

Appeal. The Appeal needs all of us to play a role 

in order for it to be successful. Please be as 

generous as possible. Thank you for your kind 

support. 

 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
"Whoever lives the truth comes to the light, so that his 
works may he clearly seen as done in God." Today's 
Gospel urges us to live a life centered on Christ. Let 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter help your marriage/Holy 
Orders to be more Christ-centered. For information call 1 
-877-NYS-WWME ext 3. 
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St. Joseph School   

~ Excellence in Learning 

Guided by Faith ~ Nurtured with 

Love ~ Inspired through Service 

____________________________________ 
A brand new blackboard wall was painted in the fourth 

& fifth grade wing.  Students had a wonderful time 

drawing star constellations on the wall with chalk. 

 

This weekend’s Creative Building Competition was 

great fun.  Students made amazing creations from 

materials brought from home.  Judging was a difficult 

challenge, but as Mr. Bailey says, “If you had fun… you 

won!”  Congratulations to all participants. 

 

Our value for the month is Caring and it can be seen 

exemplified throughout the school as students raise 

money for the various charities, donate food, & collect 

items to send to the troops.  Older students partner up 

with younger students as church buddies, & reading 

buddies too.  Students in sixth grade & PreK add small 

sticks to a “crown of thorns” – one for each act of caring 

they perform.  Kindergarten students are busy noticing 

their friends doing kind deeds.  They add a paper link to 

a kind deeds chain in the classroom.  During Morning 

“U” the entire school population cheers & celebrates the 

accomplishments of the students.  St. Joseph School is a 

caring, joyful place to be! 

______________________________ 

 

Registration for 2015-2016 is open! 

ComE See what we are all about!!  

Come for a tour ~ shadow classes for a day ~ Learn 

about our programs 

Call 845-339-4390 for more information 

Check our newly designed web site: 

www.saintjosephschoolkingston.com 

and visit us on facebook.com/St.Joseph.School.Kingston 

 

 

St. Joseph’s Religious Education 
Program …would like your assistance with our 

Lenten project. We are 
collecting: Easter baskets 
Grass for baskets, 
Candy/cookies/snacks, 
Small toys. 
All items collected will be 
donated to St. Joseph’s Social 
Ministry, who will make up the 
Easter baskets for distribution 

to local children. 
If you are able to help us with our project, please 
bring the baskets, candy, etc. to the Religious 
Education office by Wednesday, 3/18, or place it in 
the box located in the front of the church, by 3/22. 
Thank you for providing a happy Easter to the 
children of our community.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the religious education 
office at 339-4391.  

Flower Envelopes are available in the 
vestibule for 

                                   EASTER 
FLOWERS.   

                                   What a 
beautiful way of                                    

remembering a loved ones. You 
may complete the envelope with donation and 
return it in the collection basket or drop it off at 
the church office. Please return envelopes by 

March 29th, 2015. 

HOLY THURSDAY APRIL 2, 2015 VISIT TO 
SEVEN LOCAL CHURCHES 

A Pamphlet Guide will be made available on the 
Fifth Sunday of Lent and/or Palm Sunday for those 
who wish to participate in the venerable custom of 
"visiting seven churches" on Maundy (Holy) 
Thursday, April 2, 2015. Church Mass time, 
location of Altar of Repose, and church closing time 
are listed in the pamphlet. Prayer verses, and the 
Pope's prayer intentions are also included. Please 
note carefully the Churches that are participating; 
also, some Mass times, and church closing times 
have changed from Holy Thursday 2014. 
Participants normally set out after attending the 
evening Mass of the Lord's Supper in their home 
parish; they continue on the self-directed pilgrimage 
to six more churches to visit their especially 
decorated Altar of Repose. 

Celebrate Holy Week and Easter With 
EWTN: 

Learn more about your Faith during the holiest time 
of the year with EWTN's first-rate movies 
documentaries, musicals, children's programs and 
much more, more! Join in the celebration of Mass 
at St. Peter's Basilica in Rome or at the majestic 
Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception in Washington, D.C. Get program 
details at www.EWTN.com and visit 
www.ewtn.com/channelfinder to to find a station 
near you. In the Time-Warner viewing area EWTN 
is on Channel 97. 

http://www.ewtn.com/
http://www.ewtn.com/channelfinder
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ST. JOSEPH’S is a Tithing Parish 
 

     Last Year’s Regular Collection:  $ 7,993.00 
    This Week’s Regular Collection: $ 8,033.00 

 
Thank you for your generosity to our Parish. 

 

*Music Notes...* 
 

Mark your calendar to attend our annual Palm 

Sunday Cantata "Song of the Shadows" on Sunday, 

March 29th at 2:30 p.m. at St. Joseph's Church.  

Featuring our combined music 

ministry, we will be joined by the 

choir of Saint Catherine Laboure 

Church and guest vocalists and 

instrumentalists.  The 40-voice 

choir will present a stirring 

rendition of the Passion of 

Christ in song.  Sister Catherine 

Gormley and Sister Carol Bruck will 

participate with a narrative and 

reflection.  Selections from Mozart, Faure and 

others will be included.   

 

This is a wonderful moment to begin your journey 

through the Triduum.  There is no cost for 

admission and all are welcomed.  Jane Touhey is 

the accompanist and Bob Gaus will conduct.  For 

information, call 389.1503 or 

music.saintjoseph@gmail.com. 

 
50th WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY 

Couples celebrating their 50th 
Wedding Anniversary anytime during 
2015 are invited to attend the Annual 

Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass with Cardinal Dolan 
at the Cathedral of St. Patrick, Saturday, June 20th 
or Sunday, June 21st at 2:00 pm. Pre-registration is 
required. Please contact your parish for 
registration. The closing date to register for the 
Mass is Tuesday, May 19th, 2015. This event is 
sponsored by the Family Life | Respect Life Office 
of the Archdiocese of New York. 
 

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 
The Catholic Church has declared the first 
Sunday after Easter as Divine Mercy Sunday. 
The Church has added a plenary indulgence to 
it. A plenary indulgence is the complete 
remission of sin and punishment. To obtain this 
indulgence one has to go to confession, 
receive Holy Communion and recite some 
prayers for the intention of the Pope. Come join 
us on Sunday, April 12, 2015 at 3:00 P.M. for 
the Divine Mercy service at St. Joseph's 
Church. There will be the blessing of the Divine 
Mercy Picture, Divine Mercy Chaplet sung by 
Fr. Frank and Mass. Confession will be from 
2:00 P.M. to 3:00 P.M. 
 

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES 
This weekend, our parish will take up The Catholic 
Relief Services Collection. This Collection supports 
six Catholic agencies benefiting millions of 
vulnerable, displaced, and impoverished families 
and individuals around the world. From direct 
humanitarian service to helping victims of human 
trafficking and working to reunify families, the funds 
from this Collection make a real difference in lives 
across the globe. How will you help? Next week, 
please support The Catholic Relief Services 
Collection. 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

This weekend is our monthly 

collection for canned and non-

perishable goods for People’s 

Place and St. Joseph’s Social Ministry. Please help 

us to assist others who are in need. On behalf of 

People’s Place and St. Joseph’s Social Ministry, we 

also wish to thank you for your donation of 

groceries last month. Through your generosity, we 

are able to help the less fortunate and needy in our 

community.  


